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Wesley Hawe

From: Maureen Greene <mgreene@pub.nl.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2011 8:51 AM
To: Andy Wells; Darlene Whalen; Dwanda Newman; James Oxford
Cc: Cheryl Blundon; Sam Banfield; Doreen Dray
Subject: Telephone Call to Charles Bown- Reference re Muskrat Falls

I just spoke with Charles to inquire about the status of the Muskrat Falls Reference. He said again, as he did last 
week,  that there was a “system “ delay ( whatever that means!). He advised that , as far as he is aware, it is definitely 
proceeding and could be released at any time. To his knowledge there is no change contemplated  in the Reference 
Question or the timing. We did discuss the issue of timing and how tight  the schedule was and how we have lost 2 
weeks essentially from what was originally thought when we first met. I expressed concern on  the short time provided 
to do the Review and how critical  it is that  work actually start on the Reference if a report is expected by Dec.31st. He 
said he would let us know when he hears about the timing of the public  release of the Reference.  
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